
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

End of Sale Statement 

June 2020 

 

Barrett Communications is announcing the end of sale of the 2U Side-plate pack (P/N BCA20016) with the 
following rationale and way forward.  

In 2020, Barrett discontinued the 2022 Power Supply unit whitch utilised the 2U Side-plate pack (P/N 
BCA20016). It has been superseded the 4022 Power Supply and Charger.  

The 2U Side-plate Pack (P/N BCA20016) has been superceeded by the 2U Side-plate Pack (P/N BCA20018) 
which is designed to connect a 4022 Power supply to a 2050 HF Transciever.  

Effective immediately, manufacturing will cease and no further orders can be accepted for the 2U Side-
plate Pack (P/N BCA20016). 

Please contact Barrett Communications for more information. 

 
Discontinued Product Part Number 
 
2U Side-plate Pack       (Part #: BCA20016) 
 
 
Available Product Part Number 
 
2U Side-plate pack      (Part #: BCA20018) 
 

Barrett Communications will continue to provide spares, service and technical support for the 2U Side-plate 
Pack (P/N BCA20016) in accordance with our warranty statement and ISO accreditation. 

No further feature development will be made to the 2U Side-plate Pack (P/N BCA20016).  

For more information, please contact your Business Development Manager. 

 


